[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Louise Sherwell 
Sent: 05 February 2018 15:25
To: Planning
Cc: James Kirkham
Subject: Fwd: 17/02167/F and 17/02168/LB - The Old Malthouse St Johns Road Banbury

Hi James,

Regarding the above amended plans, due to the similar nature of the proposals, I would recommend that our comments remain the same as previously, please see below. Please let me know if you need any further information.

Kind regards,

Louise


Louise Sherwell MSc ACIEEM
Assistant Ecologist
Ecological Services
Community Services
PO Box 43, Shire Hall
Warwick
CV34 4SX

